
  

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    January 9, 2012 
Time:  8:45 A. M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Missing Person 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is requesting citizens help in locating a missing person. 
 
Michael T. Philbin from Ripon, WI is 21 years old and was last heard from at about 2:00 A. M. on Sunday, January 8, 
2012.  Michael was visiting friends in Oshkosh that evening.  Michael is described as a male white, 5’11”, 155 lbs, 
with brown hair and hazel eyes.  Michael was reported missing to the Oshkosh Police Department  on Sunday, 
January 8, 2012 at 8:15 P. M.     
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating the missing person report and is requesting citizens to contact the 
Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700 if they have information on Michael’s whereabouts.  
 
A photo of Michael has been attached to this e-mail and fax.     
 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Crime Prevention Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742 
Cell:     (920) 379-3572 
Fax:     (920) 236-5743 
  

 


